
In order to comply with The Fair and Accurate Credit 
Transactions Act of 2003 and the recently enacted 

Federal Trade Commission “Red Flags” rule, KOC is 
required to implement an Identity Theft Prevention 

Program effective August 1, 2009. 
 

As part of this program, KOC is now 
required by the Federal Trade 

Commission to verify the ID of each 
patient or patient’s guardian presenting 

to our office. 
 

If you are unable to provide verification of ID, KOC 
may reschedule your appointment or take measures to 

sufficiently verify identity of the patient.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may 
cause; however, this is a federal regulation with which 
we must comply. If you would like more information, 

please see this website: 
http://www.ftc.gov/os/statutes/fcrajump.shtm

http://www.ftc.gov/os/statutes/fcrajump.shtm

